MUNITY



TRUCK DONATED TO RAILS TO TRAILS – Lehigh Tire donated a 1997 Ford F250 pick-up truck with a plow to the Greater Hazleton Rails To Trails. Participating in the presentation are, from left: Mike Bloom, Office of Surface Mining/volunteer and Service to America; Tom Ogorzalek, head of maintenance with Rails To Trails, and Jim Baran, manager, Lehigh Tire. This truck and another truck donated by an anonymous donor will be a valuable asset to the trail not only in maintenance through hauling stone and other materials, but the plow can be used to clear the parking lot in the winter season. Both heard about the need in the Chamber of Commerce Business to Business newsletter.